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Dear JSE Stakeholder,  

 

The purpose for this notice is to provide clarity on the procedure regarding the stock levels of grain report published by 

the JSE. Future reports will be available on the JSE website at 14H00 as per the below link: 

https://www.jse.co.za/content/JSEContractSpecificationItems/Stocks%20of%20Grain.xlsx   

 

The JSE reiterates that future reports will be published on the 16th of every month (or the following business day if the 

date falls on a weekend) for stock levels as at the end of the preceding month.  

 

Should you have any queries regarding this notice, please contact commodities@jse.co.za  

 

This Market Notice will be available on the website at https://www.jse.co.za/redirects/market-notices-and-circulars  

 

Number: 038/2020 

Relates to: ☐  Equity Market 

☐  Equity Derivatives 

  Commodity Derivatives 

☐  Interest Rate and Currency Derivatives 

Date: 18 February 2020 

  

SUBJECT: CLARIFCATION ON THE PUBLICATION OF STOCK LEVELS OF GRAIN ON JSE SILO CERTIFICATES  

  

Name and Surname: Raphael Karuaihe  

Designation: Head - Commodities  

https://www.jse.co.za/content/JSEContractSpecificationItems/Stocks%20of%20Grain.xlsx
mailto:commodities@jse.co.za
https://www.jse.co.za/redirects/market-notices-and-circulars

